
 

 

How you can help.  

 

 

The mission of this Foundation is to support new research to find a cure for infant ALL . 
We are asking you to help us in our mission by making a donation to the “Turlough 
Meehan Research Foundation”. 

Your secure online tax-deductible donation, made to this Foundation will go to the 
Dana-Farber Cancer Institute, infant ALL Research Program. 

Every five minutes someone in the United States learns that he or she has a blood 
cancer. 
 
If you would rather send your donation by mail, please print and send this page along 
with your donation to: 

The Turlough Meehan Research Foundation. 
P.O BOX 638 
Hyannis Port 
MA 02647 
 
 
We thank you for your generosity 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Personal Information 

● Title /First name: 

● Last name: 

● Address: 

● Town/ City: 

● State/zip code: 

● Country 

 

Phone#: 

Fax: 

E-mail: 

Web Address: 

Donation Amount: 

 

 

Remember a loved one, Honor someone special. 

 

This gift is in memory of: 

This gift is in Honor of: 

Donation Amount: 

 


